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Dear FIRST NAME:

As healthcare continues to be at the forefront of public policy debates in Lansing and Washington, DC, we have the critical task before us to promote and protect the health and well-being of the communities we serve. Healthcare policy decisions made by state and federal officials can often have a wide-reaching, long-term impact on INSERT NAME OF HOSPITAL and the entire hospital community, so it is crucial for us to come together to make our unified voice heard. 

Thanks to the Michigan Health & Hospital Association Health Political Action Committee (MHA Health PAC), we have an opportunity to truly make a difference by advocating for a strong, vibrant healthcare future for our state. The MHA Health PAC is committed to electing and supporting public officials who understand the challenges facing Michigan hospitals, which is why I am hoping you will join me in supporting the 2020 Health PAC campaign. 

In the past year, the backing from our hospital and other Michigan hospitals and health systems has allowed the MHA Health PAC to continue fighting for funding in the state budget that ensures Michigan residents have access to the high-quality care they need, when and where they need it; actively lobbying on additional reform attempts to the state’s auto no-fault insurance law; and protecting the expansion of the state’s Medicaid program, which currently allows more than 640,000 Michiganders to access healthcare coverage through the state’s Healthy Michigan Plan. These issues are not new to Michigan’s hospital community, but given the nature of the current political landscape, they remain top advocacy priorities for MHA-member hospitals.

Your support is critical to this effort. Your financial contribution to the 2020 Health PAC fundraising campaign will support legislators who understand the challenges facing Michigan’s healthcare community and are willing to stand up for the decisions that will move our state forward. While this request is voluntary, I encourage you to join me in making a voluntary contribution of $100, $250, $350, $500 or more to Health PAC. Please take a moment to complete the enclosed contribution card and return it with your contribution by INSERT DATE. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request and for all you do on behalf of our patients and their families. If you have any questions regarding Health PAC, please contact me or Stacy Dowdy at the MHA at (517) 703-8648 or sdowdy@mha.org.

Sincerely,

NAME

Enclosure

To see which lawmakers the MHA Health PAC supported in 2019, visit www.mhahealthpac.org.

All contributions are voluntary and will be used for political purposes. To support Michigan’s congressional delegation, 35 percent of individual contributions totaling $350 or more will be forwarded to the American Hospital Association Political Action Committee.
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